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A SPECIAL GIFT FOR YEAR TWO PUPILS 
 
At the end of Year Two, the PSA celebrate the children’s time at 
Hursthead Infant School with a Leaver’s Book filled with reminders 
of their time at school. An A5 page is dedicated to each child with a 
photograph of them and some artwork or text they have created. 
 

To enable us to provide this fantastic memento, we need your help.  
 

1. A photographer will come into school to take photos of the Year 2 
children. Please fill in the google form giving your consent no later 
than MONDAY 4TH APRIL. https://forms.gle/irQGx726K6Kxp57a8 
 

2. A picture or some text, or both, produced by your child on the 
theme of their time at Hursthead Infant School.  
 

This creative piece needs to be done on a white A4 piece of paper, 
in portrait orientation (short sides at the top and bottom, long 
sides on the left and right). It can be a drawing, writing or both but 
remember when it is printed, it will be postcard-sized. Bigger and 
brighter is best – think felt tip pens (not highlighters) – and please 
avoid sticking anything to your artwork.  
 

Please return your artwork by FRIDAY 20TH MAY to your child’s 
classroom, ensuring it is labelled with your child’s full name and class 
number (lightly in pencil on the back or on a separate piece of paper 
attached with a paper clip). 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with 
the PSA. You can do this through your class reps, via the PSA email 
or by speaking to a PSA committee member in the playground.  
 

Thank you for your help.  
 

Julie, Harriet and the rest of the PSA Committee 

https://forms.gle/irQGx726K6Kxp57a8
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Below are a couple of examples from previous Leaver’s Books to give 
you some ideas: 
 
   
 
 
 
 


